Talbot County Board of Commissioners

August 22, 2022

The Talbot County Board of Commissioners held a Work Session on Monday, August 22, 2022,
at 4:00 p.m., at the County Commission Office, located at 35 West Madison Street, Talbotton,
Georgia. Vice-Chairman Franklin Holmes, Commissioner Ken Chapman, and Commissioner
Larry Sparks were in attendance. Also in attendance was County Manager, Carol Ison, and
County Clerk, Jona Gibson.

Vice-Chair Holmes called the Work Session to order at 4:12 p.m. to discuss the FYE 2023
Proposed Budget.

The County Manager presented a draft of the FYE 2023 budget for review.

The board members discussed ways to decrease expenditures, and to find a way to give
employees a pay raise.

After review and discussion of the proposed budget, it was determined that there were few

adjustments that could be made and the increase in the millage rate was necessary. 9 ‘
The County Manager will make the necessary changes and procced with advertising the
Proposed Budget. A Public Hearing will be scheduled for the week of September 12, 2022,

There being no further business, a motion to close the work session was made by Commissioner
Chapman. Commissioner Sparks seconded the motion. The vote passed 3-0-0.

Work session was adjourned.
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